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Mr. Md. Asadullah Khan, Sub-Inspector, Ekbalpore Police Station and Ms. Rupa Singh, 

Inspector, Ekbalpore Police Station delivered lectures on the various tactics employed by the 

hackers. They threw light on the measures that can be taken to avoid falling prey to these 

fraudsters. They also explained how lodging a complaint at the earliest will prevent any 

further loss. The lecture was attended by 95 students as well as teaching and non-teaching 

staff. The lectures were followed by an interactive session where both the students and 

teachers shared their experiences and wanted to know what could be done at such times. The 

police personnel also shared the contact number of the Police Station for any emergency. 

Evertone benefitted by the lectures.  

      

 

                                       


